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Dear Members of the ALRC, 

 

This letter is provide information about the negative impact that Plan B had, and 

continues to have, on my life at 913 Williamson Street.  

I moved here in January of 2011. I was aware that I would be moving in across the 

street from a bar, tattoo shop, bakery, and hair salon. 

I understood that Williamson Street was a very busy thoroughfare with lots of 

interesting businesses but really didn't expect to be kept up all night, 3 nights a 

week, by a night club. As neighbors, we pulled together to try and work with the 

owners of Plan B and city officials to try and solve these problems. A list of issues 

were improved upon but the problems with music/bass and guests on the street 

were not dealt with on a level to which the neighbors were satisfied. 

 

For the year and a half that I have been at 913 Williamson Street, I have dreaded 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights. I resigned to the idea that I would just stay 

up all night and put up with the noise because police said there was nothing I 

could do. Complaining to the non-emergency number did nothing, also.  I felt 

trapped and helpless in my own home. The constant assault of the music from 

11:30pm until 2am was maddening. I tried headphones, ear plugs, noise machines 

& nothing helped cover up the FEELING of bass thumping in my home and in my 

body. I finally started taking sleeping pills to get a good night's sleep. 

 

I have always stated that I do not wish for Plan B's doors to close or for their 

business to suffer. There has to be a balance or compromise for everyone to have 

the best quality of life in & around Willy and Jenifer Streets. The power that Plan B 

and Chuck Chvala have as a huge money maker at 924 Williamson has threatened 

and taken advantage of the neighbors' good faith that these issues would be taken 

care of. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 
 
Sheldon Lynn 
864.247.9708 
sheltronart@gmail.com 
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